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Reception Weekly Learning Update
16th December 2022
	Whoops-a-Daisy Angel
On Tuesday and Wednesday, the children performed our Nativity Play, ‘Whoops-a-Daisy Angel’. We are sure you will agree that the children did an AMAZING job. Well done everyone. It was a great success and we hope you enjoyed watching it as much as the children enjoyed performing it. We are sure you will be hearing those songs being sung at home for a few weeks longer! 

	Maths

We have covered a range of mathematical concepts this week, all Christmas themed! 

We have continued to work on counting on, adding 2 groups of objects and counting back and subtracting objects to support us in our working out. 
	Writing Cards
We have been talking to the children about the purpose of writing and that writing gives us an opportunity to say something to somebody. People send cards to each other to communicate something. Some people send cards at Christmas to say ‘Happy Christmas’ to their loved ones. We have been writing cards to our families. We know we need to address the card to somebody by writing our tricky word ‘to’ and telling people who the card is from by signing our names at the bottom. 

	Christmas fun!
We have been so busy finishing off all our Christmas treats such as our star catcher calendars, our Christmas cards and our wonderful felt tree decorations. We have still had time for a little Christmas sing song of some traditional Christmas songs to get us into the Christmas spirit

	Christmas Phonics

This week we have been consolidating the words and sounds we have already learnt in phonics but with a Christmas twist: elf, bell, tree, box, sack, ted, doll, Santa! 
This week the children can work on the sounds they already have in their sound bags with a focus on our digraphs: ch, sh, th, ng.

We will be adding new sounds and tricky words in the first week back in January. 

	Upcoming events…

Monday 19th December- Christmas Party Day- Children are invited to come to school dressed in their party clothes. We will be providing biscuits (party rings), crisps and juice. 
Tuesday 20th December- Children are invited to come to school dressed in their Christmas jumpers (or own clothes). We will also be having a movie afternoon on this day. Again we will be providing a snack for the children. We will ensure to check the allergens on the packaging for those children with allergies or those with specific dietary requirements. 
Tuesday 20th December -Carols in the playground. We hope you can join us for some Christmas singing and festivities at 2:45 in the junior playground

We return to school on Thursday 5th January 2023.
We will be having a sports coach teaching the children their P.E. lessons during the next term and so our new P.E. days will be Mondays and Wednesdays. 
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Please ensure your child’s P.E. kit is returned to school on their first day back with all clothes labelled with your child’s name. Thank you.

WE WISH YOU A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR! 



